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Prof. Asmita Kabra,  

Registrar 

Ambedkar University, Delhi 

Lothian Road, Kashmiri Gate 

Delhi 110 006, INDIA    10/15/2018  

 

Dear Prof. Kabra, 

 

I have pleasure in informing you that the Board Members of Friends 

of Ambedkar University, Delhi (FAUD) have approved your recent 

grant application for the purposes stated below. 

 

1. Sponsoring travel for US Scholars to India for an event 

(workshop, symposia, conference) organised by AUD in 

Delhi or to fund a Visiting Faculty to offer a 2-4 credit 

course.  

 

2. The funds could also be used to sponsor students and 

faculty travelling to the US or any other country for 

conferences or for fieldwork. 

 

We are currently pleased to authorize US $20,000.00 as per the 

grant budget presented to us (please see attached). We will 

expect half yearly progress reports in due course. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 
Ashis Gupta 

Secretary 

FRIENDS OF AMBEDKAR UNIVERSITY, DELHI 

FRIENDS OF AMBEDKAR 

UNIVERSITY, DELHI 

222 East Carrillo Street, Suite 400 

Santa Barbara, CA  93101 

U.S.A. 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Dr. Veena Das, President 

Dr. Neil Altman 

Dr. Michael Apple 

Mr. Uday Dandavate 

Dr. Patrick Heller 

 

SECRETARY and  

CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER 

Dr. Ashis Gupta 

gupta@ucalgary.ca 

(403) 612 6778 

 

 

 

 

 

 














